BETHLEHEM GARDEN CLUB SCHOLARSHIP GUIDELINES



- The scholarship is offered to graduating seniors from the Bethlehem area who
 are continuing their education in one of the following areas: conservation,
 horticulture, landscaping, floriculture, environmental studies, forestry, botany
 or a related field.
- The amount of the scholarship is decided by the Board of Directors of the Bethlehem Garden Club. The scholarship amount for 2024 is \$1,500.00
- Applications and letters of recommendation <u>must be received by April 30</u>, 2024.
- Applications will be reviewed by the Scholarship Committee and the winner will be announced at the Board of Directors May meeting.
- The scholarship will be presented to the winner at the May General Membership Meeting.
- Applications and signed letters of recommendation can be mailed to the following address or e-mailed as a Word or PDF document:

Bethlehem Garden Club, P. O. Box 1183 Bethlehem, Pa. 18016 Attn: Scholarship or <u>bgcscholarship@gmail.com</u>. Information is also available at <u>bethlehemgardenclub.org</u>